SAC Minutes February 8, 2018 7:30 A.M. Media Center

The meeting was called to order at 7:46 a.m. by Bethany Burnett. The December minutes were read by SAC Chair, Bethany Burnett, and reviewed by members. Shirley Boone made a motion to approve the minutes. Wendy Smith seconded. The majority approved the motion.

Kindergarten Round Up was held on February 6, 2018. Many families attended and it was a huge success. The School Choice is open for grades Kindergarten through Fifth grade. There are currently 587 students enrolled at Venice Elementary and that leaves 72 open spots. This is equal to one teaching unit. The staffing model will be available at the beginning of April for the 2018-2019 school year.

The Book Fair was a huge success and made \$20,000. Having the BrewBurgers Literacy Night helped to meet this goal. Proceeds will be used towards future literacy projects.

Eric Robinson shared the Social Blackbelt program with SAC. The School Board has allocated \$250,000 towards the training and implementation of this program throughout the district.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 am. Heather Marsden made a motion to approve. Chandra Reilly seconded. All members approved.